Date: 02.02.2022

To.

Mr. Shashidhar Jagdishan

HDFC Bank

Dear Mr. Jagdishan,

LILAVATI

AND RESEARCH CENTRE

We are pleased to inform you that the Board of Trustees has appointed you as
the Financial Advisor to the Lilavati Kirtilal Mehta Medical Trust. Kindly treat
this letter as the official confirmation of your appointment.

We look forward to your valuable guidance and expertise in financial matters.

Thanking yéu,
Yours truly,

Rekha Sheth

LM

Permanent Trustee

For Lilavati Kirtilal Mehta Medical Trust

A-791. Bandra Reclamation, Bandra (W), Mumbai - 400 050. Tel. ( Board ): 2675 1000, 2656 8000, 2668 6666

Fax : (91-22) 2640 7655
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